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Dear Parents, 
 
Breakfast Club 
Reminder: Breakfast Club runs from 8.00 – 8.45am each morning at a cost of £1.50 per child per day. All other children must not 
be on site until 8.45am each morning. 
 
Sacraments 
First Confessions will take place on Wednesday 6th March at 7pm for all Primary 4 children and parents. First Holy Communion will 
take place on Saturday 4th May at 11am and Confirmation will take place on Friday 24th May at 5pm (photographer details to 
follow). 
 
Transfer Meeting 
A meeting for Primary 6 parents of children considering the Transfer Test this year will take place this Tuesday 27th February at 
6pm in the main school building. 
 
World Book Day 
World Book Day will take place next Thursday 7th March. To celebrate, children can dress up as a character from a book if they 
wish (we’re encouraging children to use items from home as opposed to buying costumes) and we will have a book swap 
organised by our Student Council and Eco-Committee. 
 
Run for Roan Fundraiser – T-shirts 
Our Friends of Roan Just Giving page link will be shared over the weekend for all those taking part on the day of the marathon. If 
you would like to order Aaron’s specially designed t-shirt, please do so via the Rolo Sports link on the school website (all profits 
will go towards the fundraiser).  
 
Walk to School Day 
Our Eco-Committee have organised a walk to school day next Friday 1st March. We are encouraging as many children as possible 
to walk to school. If you normally drop your child off, please drop them in the chapel car park – staff will steward the pathway to 
the school roadside gate and supervise the crossing between 8.45 – 9.05am. (Breakfast Club as normal – all pick-ups as normal). 
 
High-5 Friday / Green Day 
Our next High-5 Friday will be on Friday 15th March to coincide with our Green Day St Patrick’s Day celebrations. I will notify you of 
High-5 Friday days which may not always be on the last Friday of the month. 
 
Upcoming Trips 
A number of World Around Us class fieldtrips are coming-up – more details to follow (P1/3 Dyan Mill Farm / P2 Fieldtrip / P4 Hill of 
the O’Neill / P5 Titantic Trip / P6 Navan Fort / P7 Belfast Zoo). 
 
Primary 4 Swimming 
The Primary 4 class will begin their swimming after Easter with their first session on Monday 8th April (more details to follow). 
 
Reconstitution of Governors – Parent Governor 
The Reconstitution of Governors process is currently underway. We currently have a Parent Governor happy to remain in position 
for another term but if you would like to put your name forward for this role, please contact me as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Mone  
 
Principal 


